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Tel: 017683 51431
Fax: 017683 53252

7th May 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,
Safeguarding During Class Assemblies & All Sporting Events

Please may we take this opportunity to remind all parents, carers and your guests at any
class assemblies, music performances or sporting events that due to Appleby Primary
School Safeguarding Policy and parent’s choice, taking photographs or recording the events
by any digital means (video, camera, phone etc.) is not permitted. You may notice John
Baxter, our Chair of Governors, at some of these events taking photographs to go on our
school website, please be reassured that he will not take pictures of any children we do not
have consent for.

We will do our very best to allow time at the end of each performance/event to give you
the opportunity to photograph your own child. We do ask that no photographs featuring any
child other than your own (even in the background) appear on internet sites such as
Facebook. You will recall at the beginning of the school year consent forms were issued to
all parents and we need to respect the wishes of those who do not want their children on
photographs/internet as well as following our Safeguarding Policy.

School Sports Days are on the following days (weather permitting)
Foundation & Key Stage 1 - Monday 6th July
Key Stage 2 – Tuesday 23rd June
We will send more information about sports day nearer the time.

Thank you all in advance for your co-operation.

Rachel Pearson
Head Teacher


